Internal memo from Walter O’Malley

: \_PVJ / On the eve of o apecisl stockholders and directors meeting
.J' / we are pleased to receive official word from Mayor Wagmer that "all
C"\]{ possible eflorts" are being made, The Mayor ,Borough President Coslmore

and Commissioner Hobert Moses have been concerned for some time about our

problem, ¥We trust they will have full support as time is rucuing out,
Walter P 0'Malley
President
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